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Nursery Update

 2nd December 2022
	Hi everyone,
December has finally arrived with all the joy (and chaos) it entails!!

I hope you all remembered to post your letter to Santa. Fingers crossed that he finds time to write back to us.
Apologies for the children coming home a little mucky recently but they’ve been having great fun splashing paint like Jackson Pollock, enjoying the digging area and the mud kitchen and whilst they have the hang of putting wellies on, they are not great at keeping other clothes/coats clean. We have washed a few items along the way but have had to send others home. As with all mishaps, we would be most grateful to have the spare clothes back asap.



	This week we have continued with our light and dark investigations, thinking about things that reflect light and when we might need them. The children have had a ball in the dark tent with the torches. We have also been learning about a very peaceful and wise man from India called Gandhi who tried really hard to get the people of the World to be kind to one another. In maths we have been thinking about more and less and have been comparing groups of objects as well as working on positional language in preparation for Cheeky the Elf hiding himself in various funny places around Nursery and we have set up our Christmas shop, decorated our lovely tree and have begun to create some surprises to bring home to you. 
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 Next week we will be thinking about the Jewish Festival of Hanukkah. Although it doesn’t begin until December 18th, we decided to look at some artefacts this next week. In maths we will be ordering numbers and looking at repeating patterns together, creating our own along the way. The children are really enjoying the Christmas songs and will be working hard this week, getting their dances practiced and their moves mastered ready for our show. In the creative area will be thinking about winter colours and making some pictures as well as practicing our scissor skills 
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	Christmas Show reminder. It’s taking place on Thursday 15th December in the Nursery building at 2.15pm. Two guests are invited per child and your child will be sitting with you during the performance until it is their turn to do their little bit. Grown-ups- brush up on your Christmas songs and pantomime phrases as it’s all going to be about audience participation. We’ve organised all the costumes- we are just asking you to send your child in wearing dark tights, leggings or trousers on the day. Morning children will need to attend the afternoon session starting at 12.30pm instead of their usual morning.
  

	Our Christmas Party will be on Monday 19th December in the afternoon so get those party clothes ready. Morning children will be very welcome to swap their morning session that day so they can join in the fun.
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